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What's With All the 

Limited Use Toners? 

With the OEMs introducing more and more unique 
colors, the use of limited use toners (LUTs) is 
inevitable. As the name implies, these toners are 
used infrequently and are typically only in a handful 

of colors. Because these toners are not getting used 
as often as others, it’s important to care for them 
properly to insure they maintain their quality. 

For waterborne toners, leaving dozer lids on LUTs 
may cause the toner to dry in the lid, which may 
cause skins that could drop into your mix. Always 
use vented air cups and strain mixes before use for 
best results. 

For solvent borne toners, leaving an LUT on a mixing 
bank for extended periods can cause solvent 
evaporation which may lead to an increase in 
viscosity and pigment concentration. 

Since dozer lids or mixing lids do not provide an 
airtight seal the best practice is to recap LUTs 
between uses. Also, writing the date the toner was 
opened and put on the mixing bank on the side of 
the can or bottle will help you gauge its frequency of 
use.  
 

Have you checked out our WEBSITE? 
www.autobodysupplylincoln.com 

 

Quick & Easy access to: 
 

* Training Courses 
* Monthly Specials 

* Newsletters & Tech Tips 
* Links to MSDS Sheets 

 

Many shops have found our website 
to be helpful and utilize it to access 
information. Check it out and take 

advantage of what it has to offer. 

 

 

 
Our first 

was a HUGE success. We collected 
619 pounds of food and over $600.00 
in donations.  THANK YOU to everyone 
who participated.  
 

2034 O Street 
Lincoln, NE 68510 

402-477-3941 
abodysupply2@neb.rr.com 

www.autobodysupplylincoln.com
mmm 
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